This Week in the Missouri Senate Script
Real Property
This week in the Missouri Senate, we review another of our state’s new laws…
[bookmark: _GoBack]Nat Snd	:02	Q: Hearing no objection….
House Bill 2062 establishes provisions relating to the use of real property. Senator Curtis Trent of Battlefield handled this measure in the upper chamber this year…
	Trent 1		:25	Q: by the bill.
He also says another piece of this new law relates to property taxes…
	Trent 2		:20	Q: find themselves in.
When Missouri senators discussed House Bill 2062 on the floor of the Missouri Senate on May 7, Sen. Steven Roberts of St. Louis offered an amendment that was added to the proposal…
	Roberts	:28	Q: has a cap.
In addition, this new law establishes the “Protecting Missouri’s Small Businesses Act;” makes changes to rules governing electric cars; land banks; the historic preservation tax credit; and moratoriums on eviction proceedings.
This new law took effect on Aug. 28.
In the meantime, Missouri senators continue to pre-file legislation for the next regular legislative session. Pre-filed bills will start to receive their official numbers on Dec. 2. The First Regular Session of the 103rd General Assembly will begin in January.
With a new General Assembly will come some new faces in the Missouri Senate. The first step toward putting new members into place will come in early November, when both senators and senators-elect will meet in the Capitol to decide new leadership for the next two years. Following this, members and staff are scheduled to take part in orientation training. There will be 10 new senators in the upper chamber next year. There are 34 Missouri senators altogether.
We will continue to highlight both those measures that have become law, as well as proposals that were not so successful this year, but could return in one form or another next year.
And remember, you can follow these and other issues facing the Missouri Senate by visiting our website: senate.mo.gov.
Reporting from the State Capitol, I’m Dean Morgan.
